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24th SYMPOSIUM OF THE I.A.S.P.E.
In September 2018, the 24th symposium of the International Association for
Surgical Prosthetics and Epithetics tooks place in the beautiful city of Linz.
The Topic: "Marginal domains in surgical prosthetics and epithetics“

There were over 80 congress participants from all over the world as well as speakers
from Germany, Austria, England, USA, Russia and Belgium.

Among the participants were also numerous
friends of the partner company IMPT.

Kristof Vaes | Belgium
Gillian Duncan | USA

Yvonne Motzkus | Germany
Anne-Marie Riedinger | France

Jason Watson | GB



Barry Edwards presented
the honorary membership of
the IMPT to president
PD Dr. Ph. Federspil and board
member Jörn Brom.

After the eulogy of Franz
Mayrhauser, president
PD Dr. Ph. Federspil presented
the honorary membership to
Dr. Dr. Hubert Ofner.

Tanja Sauer and Elisa Fischer
receive the Innovation Award
in the category: "Best epi-
thetic lecture" & "best epi-
thetic poster".

WORKSHOPS
Medicon
Practical work with Epiplating
PD Dr. Philippe Federspil

Cochlear
Hands-on with Vistafix 3
Tanja Sauer / Jörn Brom

Cosmesil-Technovent
Production of a finger prosthesis
Peter Evans / Prof. Mark Waters

HONORS | PRICES

SPONSORS Numerous companies and sponsors presented their
products in the foyer.

Peter Evans in making a finger prosthesis

system-technik
steco



LECTURES

Yvonne Motzkus lectured on the
"Difficulties and limitations in the
epithetic care of lip epitheses".

Prof. Kristof Vaes (PhD) Assistant Professor of
Design / Care & Care Technology, University of Antwerp
gave an lecture on the topic: "Design in Facial Epithesis
– How to Empower Patients with Facial Defects“.

Prof. Dr. med. habil Kai Lorenz, (Bundeswehr Krankenhaus Ulm)
gave an lecture on the topic: "Special cases of epithetic care
in trauma, war injuries and tracheoesophageal fistulas".

Dr. Dr. Constanze Keutel (University of Tuebingen)
talked about a topic, that is not often noticed:
"The daily care of extraoral implants".



IMPORTANT
For the publication of the current congress volume, we ask all speakers to send
their lectures to Dr. Katrin Ullmann until 28. January 2019.
k.ullmann@iaspe.org

The congress volume "23. Symposium 2016 "is available for you and can be
ordered at info@iaspe.org.

Unfortunately, Mr. Ales Linha resigns from his office for private reasons - We thank him
for his reliable work on the Advisory Board and Board of I.A.S.P.E..

The Board and Advisory Board would like to thank all participants, speakers, guests
and especially our numerous sponsors. We would like to invite you to the
25th Symposium on 25. - 26. September 2020 in Leipzig.

We wish you a Merry Christmas and look forward to an exciting year 2019!


